
                                       Homework in Year 7 – Timetable 2017/2018 

 
 

Year 7 will not receive any homework for the first 2 weeks of school to help 

your son/daughter with the transition from primary school to secondary 

school. 

 

After the first 2 weeks, Year 7 pupils will only receive homework in English, 

Maths and Science for the first half-term. 

 

 

Homework will begin to be set on 18th September: 
 

Week beginning 18th September – English homework only. 
 

Week beginning 25th September – Maths homework only. 
 

Week beginning 2nd October – Science homework only. 
 

Week beginning 9th October – English and Maths homework only. 
 

Week beginning 16th October – Maths and Science homework only. 
 

 

When pupils return in half-term 2, they will receive core homework each 

week. This means that they will have weekly homework in English, Maths, 

Science and Spanish.  

 

When pupils return in half-term 3, they will receive core homework (English, 

Maths, Science and Spanish) plus a homework from each of their other 

subjects on a rota (3-weekly rota). 

 

If you would like your child to receive more homework than is allocated above 

during HT1 and HT2, please contact Mrs Hopwood on 

j.hopwood@newallgreenhigh.manchester.sch.uk and we will endeavour to 

accommodate any requests. 
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